
 

         School Health Services Positions  
The Anne Arundel County Department of Health is seeking RN’s, LPN’s and health 

assistants to provide health services for students in Anne Arundel County Public 

Schools for the upcoming school year.  The positions include: 

               Full-time and part-time positions 

               No nights or weekends 

               Summers off – follows the public school calendar 

               Health Insurance and leave benefits 

               457 Deferred Compensation Plan 

For more information or to obtain an application, please call 410-222-6838 or visit 

our website: www.aahealth.org.  Smoke-Free Workplace.  EOE. 

http://www.aahealth.org/

